From: Evelyn Coble

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade bill
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:10:04 AM

I had the pleasure of attending the #timberunity rally in Salem yesterday, 2/6/2020, and would like to add my
support to the 4-point plan that was submitted at the public hearing. This plan will do much more to affect carbon
emissions without the potential negative impact of the proposed cap and trade bill. I urge you to vote no to cap and
trade and work with your fellow Oregonians to develop a plan to protect the environment without damaging the
economy. Thank you.

Evelyn Coble
Winston, OR
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